
Building Inspections - Re: 96 Falmouth - Approved Permit 

OK, your new issue date is 01/26/15, which means you have until 7/26 before you may need to re-submit if the 
work does not start.

>>> "Timothy Braun" <tbraun@usm.maine.edu> 3/2/2015 7:45 AM >>>
The project for the Building Permit attached, will be going forward this summer starting Early May.
Please let me know what I need to do to get the extension?
Thank you,
-Tim Braun

______________________________________________
Timothy Braun
Building Construction Engineer
University of Southern Maine
Facilities Management
25 Bedford St, Portland, ME  04104
ph 207.780.4742
Cell 207.671.1651
fax 207.780.4538
tbraun@usm.maine.edu

>>> "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> 11/17/2014 1:11 PM >>>
What you will need to do is when you are ready to start the project, you will need to file an "extension" so that 
we can put the issue date further.  When you get closer to that date, contact us; it's not a big deal at all.

>>> "Timothy Braun" <tbraun@usm.maine.edu> 11/17/2014 12:53 PM >>>
This project has been postponed till Summer of 2015. (see attached permit)
Is it possible to extend the permit date until next summer?

Thank you,
-Tim Braun

______________________________________________
Timothy Braun
Building Construction Engineer
University of Southern Maine
Facilities Management
25 Bedford St, Portland, ME  04104
ph 207.780.4742

From: Building Inspections
To: Timothy Braun
Date: 3/2/2015 8:31 AM
Subject: Re: 96 Falmouth - Approved Permit
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Cell 207.671.1651
fax 207.780.4538
tbraun@usm.maine.edu

>>> "Building Inspections" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov> 6/26/2014 12:56 PM >>>
Please see attached approved permit. 

One set of printed approved construction documents shall be kept at the 
site of work and shall be open to inspection by building officials. (Section
107.3.1 of the Maine Uniform Building and Energy Code (MUBEC).

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees 
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please 
be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.   
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